Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: misogyny campaigns
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please could you provide me with the following information, under the FoI Act:

A breakdown of the amount your authority has spent on campaigns combating misogyny since January 2021. 

I understand some of the money may not have been spent yet but if you can provide me with how much has been budgeted for the campaign that would be great.

This includes spend on advertising, PRs and marketing advice etc.

Answer:
The Council has not spent anything specifically on Misogyny.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

There was a campaign in 2022 “You’re Right, It’s Wrong” focussing particularly on men, using a bystander element. That is reminding and highlighting to men what is unacceptable behaviour, whilst encouraging their friends/ colleagues to step in where necessary. 
The cost of this campaign was £29,810. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
